
 
 
 

TRADITION COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 
WATER MANAGEMENT WORKSHOP 

 
Tradition Community Development District management and professional staff will hold 
a workshop pertaining to the design and function of the Tradition Master Surface Water 
Management System (“Tradition Lakes”) on Monday, October 9, 2017, beginning at 
10:00 AM.  The workshop will be held at 10799 SW Civic Lane, Port St. Lucie, FL  
34987.   The workshop is open to the public and will be conducted in accordance with the 
pertinent provisions of Florida Law for Community Development Districts.  The 
workshop may be continued to a date, time, and place to be specified on the record at the 
workshop.  The workshop will include a presentation by the District Engineer, and will 
be followed by a Q&A session with the audience. 
 
Any person requiring special accommodations at this meeting because of a disability or 
physical impairment should contact the District Office at (772) 345-5101 at lease 3 
calendar days prior to the meeting. 
 
Thank you. 
 
District Manager 
 


